
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BUS TRANSPORTATION 
2019-2020 SCHOOL YEAR 

 
Each summer the transportation departments from the local school districts schedule the bus 
routes for September.  Ancillae-Assumpta Academy submits, in the beginning of June, a list of 
students that we anticipate will need bus transportation in September.  Any student who 
requires transportation for the school year 2019-2020 must complete the enrollment form 
below and return to school no later than May 5, 2019 to the attention of Meredith Finnegan 
or mfinnegan@ancillae.org.  Please note that students must be in Kindergarten before they are 
permitted to ride the Township buses.  (The Philadelphia School District requires students to be 
in first grade.)   
 
Family Name:  ______________________ School District:  ___________________________ 
 
First Name:  _____________________ Grade (2019-20):  _______ Date of Birth:  ___________ 
 
First Name:  _____________________ Grade (2019-20):  _______ Date of Birth:  ___________ 
 
First Name:  _____________________ Grade (2019-20):  _______ Date of Birth:  ___________ 
 
First Name:  _____________________ Grade (2019-20):  _______ Date of Birth:  ___________ 
 

AM_____________ PM______________ AM & PM_____________ 
 
Please provide the following information if there are any issues with the bus in order to contact 
you or an alternative emergency contact: 
 
Name: _____________________  Name:  _________________________ 
 
Cell:  ______________________  Cell:  __________________________ 
 
Email:  ________________________  Email:  _________________________ 
 

IF YOU REQUIRE TRANSPORTATION FOR THE 2019-2020 SCHOOL YEAR, 
YOU MUST RETURN THIS FORM BY MAY 5th. 


